
                                  

                              Terrific 2.5 May Newsletter          

                                      Field Trip to Storybook Land! MAY 2nd   be there before 9:45!  

Our annual “Tea Party with Mommy” will be held on May 9 &10  10:15 am 
in our classroom.  The children will be making and serving a light snack menu.   
We look forward to Mommy or substitute coming to our classroom. Our 
classroom will continue to use our scissor skills and learn about the lifecycle 
of the butterfly.  We love reading stories about Mommy and Daddy.  Exploring 
musical instruments encourages us to Praise God.  
 
May 13-17 we celebrate Week of the Young Child. 
Monday -  Puzzle Pals 
Tuesday Wednesday -  ALPHABET DAY  YOUR CHILD COMES DRESSED AS 
THE FIRST LETTER OF THEIR NAME eg. Candice can be a Candle Cookie 
Comb Cow Cucumber etc. use imagination we each tell the group our 
name our LETTER and what we are dressed as  
Thursday Friday - Silly hair day and Messy outside play day junk clothes 
 
Our annual “Doughnuts with Daddy” event will be held 23 & 24 10:15 am. We 

will decorate doughnut treats.  We look forward to Daddy or substitute 

coming to our classroom.  We are learning to play cooperatively with our 

classmates and building friendships that will carry over the summer and into 

the next classroom.  

And of course, our End-of-the-Year Picnic on Friday  May 31st   11:30-1:00, 

a grand finale for a wonderful year of fun activities. All families and members 

invited.  Please pack your own lunch, bring a blanket to picnic on. Water and 

Dessert will be provided. THERE IS NO REGULAR SCHOOL ON THIS DAY. 

It is hard to believe how quickly this year has passed and the year has come to 
an end. Our accomplishments are innumerable. We are visiting the three year 
old classroom in anticipation of moving on next year. I would like to thank you 
all for your help, support and interest this year. We have had a very busy and 
successful year in school, and you as partners in the religious education of 
your children deserve much of the credit for that. 

We are very blessed to be a part of your child’s life. We wish you all an 
enjoyable and relaxing summer.  
Mrs. Craft cheryllcraft@msn.com , Mrs. Craney and Mrs. Woltjen                                                 
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